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Our mail-in system is working extremely well.  Information about candidates and 

issues arrives in timely manner, and safeguards are in place to protect the ballots. 

If it isn't broken, don't mess with it.  I am concerned that requiring in person voting is 

another way to reduce the number of citizens who vote.  And accusing election 

officials of  

interference sounds like a projection of what the supporters of this bill want to do if 

the bill passes.  


